
 
 

 

Photo Policy 
 

 
New Haven Parks and Recreation staff may take photos of participants in our programs 

and events in our parks. Please be aware that these may be used in future publications, 

website or social media for promotion. If you would rather use NOT use your photo, 

please tell us at the time we are taking your picture. 

 

 

 


